From: Lynette Groundwater <rakaia@icloud.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 23, 2019 1:22 PM

To: Mailroom Mailbox

Subject: Plan Change 7 to the LWRP Submission
Categories: Cathy

Stop the destruction of Christchurch’s water !! Your poisoning our water with these Nitrate levels for the sake of
those dam dairy cattle!! & if Ecan try & raise the acceptable level of Nitrates in our water, there will be blood. If you
think Christchruch people will take this your wrong. You are simply putting a bulls eye on every cow in Canterbury.
It's now getting to the stage we’re we will take action, if you don’t stop this stupidity.

Sent from my iPhone





